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We have reached that time of year again… Winter is here!!!!!!! The Conway Parks and Recreation Department is happy to 

say that our Winter programs are underway and we are ready for a great fun filled season!  As you can see, the newsletter 

has started up again and will continue throughout the next few months. We will have program updates, changes, special 

events, registration deadlines as well as weekly schedules and results of all programs in this newsletter.  The Winter pro-

grams that are currently running are our 4th grade girls and boys intramural basketball program along with our grade 5-6 

boys and girls basketball program.  These teams are currently practicing and will be starting games in mid-December. At this 

time we do have registrations open for our Co-ed 2-3 basketball and our K-1 Biddy Basketball programs that will start after 

the new year. The deadline for those two programs is Friday, Dec. 22nd.   

We are very excited about being able to bring back our travel team 

basketball programs for both 5-6 grade boys and girls. This will allow 

our athletes to compete against other towns in and around Carroll 

County. Try-outs for the two teams will be on Wednesday, Dec. 13th. 

The games will be in January and February. This program is above and 

beyond our intramural program but to be eligible to try out you must 

be a participant in the current recreation program.  Please look over 

the following pages carefully as we hope the information can answer 

all your questions. 

Programs coming soon!!! 

K-1 Biddy Basketball1 

 Saturday, January 6th thru February 10th.  

Gr. 2-3 Co-ed Introductory Basketball. 

 Wednesday, January 3nd thru February 14th.  

The cost of both these programs is $21.00 per 

child and you can still register online. 

Deadline is Friday, Dec. 22nd 



Schedule for Dec. 2nd—Dec. 8th 

 

Saturday, Dec. 2nd-  No Programs 

********************************************* 

Sunday, Dec. 3rd-  No Programs 

********************************************* 

Monday, Dec. 4th -  No Programs 

********************************************* 

Tuesday, Dec. 5th-  Intramural Practices 

Gr. 4 Boys and Girls practice, 3:45 p.m. (split gym) 

Gr. 5-6 Girls practice, 4:30 (Both teams) 

************************************************ 

Wednesday, Dec. 6th– Intramural Practices 

Gr. 4 Boys and Girls practice 3:45 p.m. (split gym) 

Gr. 5-6 Boys practice, 4:30 p.m. (both teams) 

Thursday, Dec. 7th– Intramural Practices 

Gr. 5-6 Girls practice 3:45 p.m. (both teams) 

Gr. 5-6 Boys practice, 4:30 p.m. (both teams) 

********************************************** 

Friday, Dec. 8th– No Programs 

LETTERS to SANTA 

5:00-7:30 p.m. 



 



ATTENTION PARENTS!!! 

 

Please note the following change in the Conway Parks & Recrea-

tion Department’s Grade 2-3 co-ed basketball program. Due to 

gym space and availability and also the number of programs be-

ing offered, the Gr. 2-3 co-ed basketball program is being moved 

from Tuesdays to Wednesdays!!!  The original starting date was 

Tuesday, Jan. 2nd. Please disregard this date and take note the 

new starting date is Wednesday, Jan. 3rd and the program will run 

for seven consecutive weeks and end on Wednesday, Feb. 14th.  

We are sorry for and inconvenience this might cause.  If for any 

reason your child cannot move to the Wednesday schedule, please 

contact us at the Rec. and we can credit your account for another 

program.  

On the other hand, this may allow anybody who could not have 

played on Tuesday’s to be able to register for the Wednesday pro-

gram.  

Again we will apologize for any issues this may cause but it is the 

only viable solution we could make.  

 

You may still register for this program as the deadline is Decem-

ber, 22nd. The cost is $21.00.  



Sandwich programs come to an end! 

This past month the Conway Parks and Recreation Department 

ran two month long programs to fill the between season down 

time. The K-1 Bowling and the 3-6 Arts and Crafts Club were a big 

hit. If you missed out look for us again after the winter season as 

we move into our “Mud Season” programs.  


